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Brooks, David K., EMNRD 

To: 

Sent: 

From: Chuck Moran [cmoran@YPCNM.COM] 

Monday, June 11, 2007 8:57 AM 

Brooks, David K., EMNRD 

Cc: Bill Carr 

Subject: FW: T20S-R28E-Sec 28: SE/4 

Mr. Brooks: 

At the hearing on June 7, 2007, in Case 13297, you requested that I forward you a copy ofthe email from the 
COG Oil & Gas where they informed me that they were not opposing our request for a non-standard spacing 
unit in the Strawn formation, Saladar-Strawn Gas Pool. I am forwarding the email I received. 

If you would like a hard copy, please let me know. 

Thanks, 

Chuck Moran 
Yates Petroleum Corporation 
505-748-4349 

Original Message 
From: Jan Spradlin [mailto:JSpradlin@conchoresources.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 29, 2007 9:53 AM 
To: Chuck Moran 

Subject: T20S-R28E-Sec 28: SE/4 

Chuck, 

This is to let you know that COG Oil & Gas will not be opposing your application for a nonstandard 
gas spacing unit in the SW/4 at the location stated in the Holland & hart notice dated May 17, 2007. 
Jan 

Jan Preston Spradlin, CPL 
Senior Landman 
Concho 
Fasken Center, Tower II 
550 West Texas Avenue, Suite 1300 
Midland, Texas 79701 
Main: 432.683.7443 
Fax: 432.683.7441 
Direct: 432.685.4352 
jspradlin@conchoresources.com 
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